
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Thursday, April 28, 2022 

Re: Eat Smart In Parks Grant with Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services 

The City of Jackson has been awarded an Eat Smart In Parks grant through the Missouri Department 
of Health and Human Services. This grant is a $4,000 reimbursement grant for the intent of purchasing 
equipment and marketing materials at the City Pool. 


